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26.1.22

RE: Saturn class- no longer in bubbles from today

As you may already know there have been several cases of COVID-19 in this Class.  This number has

now reduced. In line with our COVID-19 Outbreak Management Plan we are now able to release

Saturn class from the bubble arrangement from today. This includes:

● Children will have lunch in the dining hall and will mix with other children in the

playground.

● The Class will be able to attend after school enrichment clubs and Extend

breakfast/afterschool club.

Hopefully we will not need to reintroduce a bubble arrangement but this is being reviewed on a daily

basis.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult time.   Please do get in contact if

you have any questions.

With my very best wishes

Tijen Hassan

Headteacher


